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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 10:55 AM
To: 'omanfl@comcast.net'
Subject: RE: SAY NO THE FPL RATE INCREASE!

Dear Mr. Day,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   
 
 

From: omanfl@comcast.net [mailto:omanfl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 9:03 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: SAY NO THE FPL RATE INCREASE! 
 
Dear Commissioners 
 
Please put a stop to the money grab by large utilities using this rate hike in Florida. There can be no 
question that FPL is not in need of a rate increase. What possible justification is there for this ill timed 
and risky request? They have bumper profits and a monopoly on power production. (And they want 
more?) Who do you represent any way? Who do you work for? Florida citizens do not want or need 
this exorbitant new tax as a gift to the utilities. 
FPL and other utilities stand squally in the way of solar power in the sunshine state and they want 
more?  
If they want to increase their revenues simply get into the solar business by leasing and installing 
systems to large commercial end users. They don't need to damage the Florida economy just as we 
are in the misted of a slow weak recovery. It makes no  seance to kill the goose that layer the golden 
egg. Why damage business with increase costs? Our PSC should lead us into the furture not take us 
backwards with this rate increase. I am a retired voter and I vote every time. We are watching. We will 
remember in November! 
 
PHILIP DAY 
VOTER 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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